
ACMA oral submission to SSCECA inquiry into effectiveness of broadcasting 
codes 
 
 
In oral submissions provided to the Inquiry into Effectiveness of Broadcasting Codes 
of Practice on 23 May 2008, the Australian Communications and Media Authority 
made reference to its recent research into use of media and communications by 
Australian families.  For the information of the committee members, a copy of 
ACMA's report is available at 
 
http://www.acma.gov.au/WEB/STANDARD/pc=PC_310893
 
I hope this will assist the committee.  Please contact me if further information is 
required. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Richard Fraser 
Executive Manager (A/g) 
Codes, Content and Education Branch 
Australian Communications and Media Authority 
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